
6/17/2014

EI Dorado County Planning Commission
c/o Aaron Mount, Associate Planner
EI Dorado County Planning Services
2850 Fairlane Court
Placerville, CA95667
Main Line 530-621-5355
Fax530-642-0508
aaron.mount@edcgov.us

Re:Salmon Falls Trail and Trailhead Facility Project (S13-0010)

Dear Planning Commission Members,

I am writing this letter to demonstrate my support for the Salmon FallsTrail and Trailhead
Facility Project. I think that this project is very important to increase accessibility to the
trails. My family and I enjoy using the trails for many reasons and the enhancement of this
trail system by providing a trailhead facility that allows for parking and public access makes it
safer and easier for us to use as a young family in the region and increases the use by those in
surrounding communities.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this Project.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Mantei

PO Box 530

Lotus CA 95651
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